
10/5/10 
 
Dear Wayne, 
 
The generosity of Loosely Woven is so extraordinary.   
You really give me faith in human nature.  Thank you so 
much. We will send it to Amnesty together with the $585 from 
the Avalon Concert.    I will transfer it straight into the Avalon 
Amnesty Group's A/c. 
 
Our treasurer Joan Lawler is in hospital at the moment after 
surgery for liver cancer.  It will be great news to cheer her up.  
I am so delighted to have something good to tell her.  (You 
may not know Joan by name, but you know her - she is at all 
our concerts)  
 
 
> From: wayne@humph.org 
> Subject: Donation from Humph Hall concerts 
> Date: Sun, 9 May 2010 18:53:31 +1000 
>  
> Hi Kath, 
>  
> I've transferred $530 into your account as a donation to  
> Amnesty International from the audiences at two of the  
> three 'All Around My Hat' Humph Hall performances. 
>  
>  
> Cheers . . . 
>  
>  
>  
> Wayne 


